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MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

As we reflect on 2017 it has been an exciting and action packed year. We 

kicked off the year with the brand new building and maintained the 

momentum  by providing quality private tuition to our learners featuring 

intensive academic support, social outreach and expansion of our facilities. 

Our very first matrics shone at their matric farewell and we concluded with 

the Awards Evening where top performers were acknowledged.   We close 

the year on a high note with anticipation of excellent Grade 12 Results which 

will be available at the school on 5 January 2018.

We bid a warm farewell to our Principal Mr Abbott and Vice-Principal Mr. Van 

Niekerk who have played an important part in the development of the 

school. We wish them well and remain confident that the culture of 

dedication, hard work and excellence will endure at Glen Austin High.  

We would like to reassure our parents, learners and stakeholders that Glen 

Austin High will continue to provide Quality Private Tuition under the 

leadership of  our tried and trusted management team. 

The Board of Directors, the Senior Group Manager, the new Vice Principal Mr 

Berthold Moyo, our excellent HODs and passionate Educators will lead Glen 

Austin High School to outstanding achievements in all spheres of school life in 

2018 and beyond.   We remain committed to bringing our very best for your 

child and ensuring that our service provision continues to maintain the  

quality standards that have become the hallmark of Glen Austin High School.

.

. At the end of my time at 

Glen Austin I reflect upon 

the wonderful growth and 

development of the school 

from 2014 – 2017. I have no 

doubt that 2018 will be a 

successful school year for 

Glen Austin High School.

You need to only walk 

through the school grounds 

to notice  the tremendous 

efforts of the Board of 

Directors and their 

investment in the beautiful 

new buildings, the 

sportsgrounds, the 

improvement and extension 

of the school IT facilities. 

over the past four years. 

The year  2017 has 

represented a great year for 

our school and we are 

expecting great results from 

all of our learners.

I believe that the learners 

will go from strength to 

strength as they continue 

through their own seasons 

of life.

Best Wishes
Alec Abbott

The Glen Austin High Management team is composed of highly capable 
individuals, able to work together as a cohesive team to bring quality private 

tuition with a child centred approach

PROUDLY PRESENTING THE GLEN AUSTIN HIGH SCHOOL 
MANAGEMENT TEAM

From Left: Mr K Satuku (HOD Commerce), Mr T Sibanda (HOD Maths and Science), Mr S 

Msibi (Director) Mrs. S Laka (CEO), Ms R Gill (HOD Languages), Mr B Moyo, (Vice Principal), 

Mrs. A Engelbrecht (Senior Manager) Mr. N. Wanjau (Director)



Meet the GAHS Management Team

I

The school continues to offer 
safe transport for our 

leaners. Book your space 
early to avoid 

disappointment.

Message from the Group Senior Manager 
As a member of the Glen Austin 

High Board I have worked hand in 

hand with the Principal Mr Abbott  

since the inception of the school 

in 2014.

I look forward  to working closely 

with the New School Management 

Team in 2018.

Our new Vice-Principal Mr. Berthold Moyo. 

Mr Moyo is highly qualified, he is an 

experienced educator, a veteran HOD and a 

natural leader. Glen Austin High School will 

experienced continued stability and enhanced 

growth in 2018 underpinned by experienced 

management, dynamic Academic Heads and 

outstanding educators.

The coming year represents an exciting new 

phase for the school as we continue to build on 

our foundation of excellence, leadership and 

academic performance as well as enhanced 

facilities and a wider range of services. Our 

learners will always be out first priority and I 

am confident that the Grade 12 Class of 2018 

will achieve outstanding results.

Wishing all our learners and parents a blessed 

holiday and look forward to seeing you all for a 

truly excellent 2018.         S e a s o n s  G r e e t i n g s
A n t o i n e t t e  E n g e l b r e c h t

G r o u p  S e n i o r  M a n a g e r

School starts on 07:30 on

17 January 2018! Contact 

admin@glenaustinhigh.co.za or 

finance@glenaustinhigh.co.za

011 023 7340/1/2   to ensure 

your that your registration is 

secure for 2018. 

VICE PRINCIPAL: MR BERTHOLD MOYO
I am honoured to be appointed as the Vice-Principal of Glen 
Austin High School and look forward to 2018 as the year 
when Glen Austin High School brings renewed dedication 
ands passion to our offering. I am a life long Educator with a 
passion for learning, and as an artist I understand the unique 
canvas that makes up our school. I intend to uphold the high 
academic standards of the school, whilst bringing stability, 
unity and excellence in all spheres of school life. Together 
with the HODs Mr Sibanda, Mr Satuku and Ms Gill we have
a winning team for 2018 and beyond.

2018 Focus: 
Teamwork, Dedication  

& Excellence. 
Together we can 
achieve our goals!

Our upcoming newsletters 
will feature our Heads Of 
Department for Commerce, 
Languages and Mathematics 

& Science.

Download the D 6 Communicator 

to stay up to date and visit our 

website www.glenaustinhigh.co.za 

for more information .

Follow us on Facebook 

GlenAustinHigh/Midrand
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